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4-D.          Favor V V Citizen

Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to propose a cost-saving measure for our organization by 
reducing the contract for Microsoft Enterprise Server and Cloud Azure 
Services. As we continue to navigate through challenging economic times, it 
is imperative that we explore all avenues for potential savings without 
compromising the quality of services provided.

One way to achieve cost reduction is by carefully reviewing our current 
contract with Microsoft and identifying areas where we can optimize our 
usage of Enterprise Server and Cloud Azure Services. By conducting a 
thorough assessment of our needs and usage patterns, we can tailor our 
contract to better align with our requirements, thereby reducing unnecessary 
expenses.

Additionally, we can explore alternative solutions and providers that offer 
competitive pricing and comparable services to Microsoft. By diversifying our 
options and considering other vendors, we can leverage our bargaining power 
and negotiate more favorable terms that will result in significant cost savings 
for our organization.

I urge the Board of Supervisors to consider this proposal and initiate a review 
of our current contract with Microsoft. By taking proactive measures to reduce 
our expenses, we can ensure the long-term financial sustainability of our 
organization while continuing to deliver high-quality services to our 
constituents.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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